
 

 

Winnebago Township Budget and Appropriations 
Public Hearing 

On 2025-2026 Budget 
April 8, 2025 

6:30 p.m. 
Winnebago Township Westfield Facility 

 
Supervisor Hodges called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. and then led everyone in 
the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Township officials present were Supervisor, Greg Hodges; Trustees:  Dennis Cross, 
Ray Heeren, Craig McClure and Barry Palm; Road Commissioner, Aaron Rowley; and 
Clerk, Sue Jansen.  Assessor, Paula Lutzow was absent.  Guest present was Ernie 
Fuhr. 
 
The Proposed 2025-2026 Budget for Winnebago Township was reviewed. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
Trustee Palm made a motion to approve the 2025-2026 Budget for Winnebago 
Township (Ordinance 2025A); seconded by Trustee McClure. 
Roll Call Vote:  Aye:  Cross, Heeren, McClure and Palm. Nay: None. 
Motion approved 4-0. 
 
There being no further business Trustee Heeren made a motion for the meeting to be 
adjourned; seconded by Trustee Cross.   All voted aye and the meeting was adjourned 
at 6:40 p.m. 
 
________________________________  ______________________________ 
Sue Jansen, Winnebago Township Clerk  Gregory Hodges, Supervisor 
 
Approved:  May 13, 2025 


